
John Clifford School  
Nether Street 

   Beeston 
Nottingham 

  NG9 2AT 
  Telephone:  

0115 9258057 
Email: friends@johnclifford.school 

Head Teacher:  Janine Waring 
Friends’ Chair:  Emma Raycraft 

 

05th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you so much for all your kind donations for the Rainbow Raffle, we were able to make an amazing 

22 hampers to raffle off. 

 

             
 

Buying tickets is easy, tickets cost £1. Simply send your request with exact money into school with your 

child and give it to your class teacher. Put your money in an envelope clearly marked with your name, 

your child’s name and class, the number of tickets you want and the exact money inside. We will then 

process these (on a Thursday) and send them back to you via your child. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Alternatively, tickets will be sold in person after school in the playground (by the bike shelter) on 

Wednesdays, change and card payments will be available. Tickets will be available from the Monday 10th 

March until Thursday 27th March.  

 

The raffle will be drawn at the annual Friends of John Clifford Easter Egg Hunt on Friday 28th March. 

 

Thank you so much for all your support of the Friends of John Clifford. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

E. Raycraft 

 

Emma Raycraft 

(Treasurer of the Friends of John Clifford/ Acting Chair) 

• Name: Mrs Bee 
 

• Child: John Bee 
 

• Class: Snowdrop  
 

• 5 tickets please 
 

• £5 enclosed 
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